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Friends of the school 
Many thanks to everyone who bought raffle tickets.  We completed the draw at the end of Santa’s 
hat having being provided with refreshments by the Friends. Well done to everyone in Cubs and 
Kittens for a super performance. 
 
Keystage 2 disco  
The Keystage 2 only, disco is tonight from 6-7pm.  Although it is free entry, there will be drinks 
and snacks available to buy, so a small amount of pocket money can be brought if wished. This 
event is run by Friends as a Christmas gift and celebration for the children of Pendragon in years 
3,4,5 and 6. On Tuesday afternoon, Friends have arranged for an entertainer to come into school 
for the children.  As this is a school day the children need to come in their school uniform as 
normal. 
 
Carol Singing in the village 
Congratulations to the Year 3 children who have sung at the Day centre this week and taken with 
them gifts from the Giving tree.  Well done to the children who sang at the Village Carols on 
Wednesday, a small group but they sang very well. Year 6 will be visiting the hospital for the last 
time (again) on Tuesday to sing and distribute the Giving tree presents. Thank you to everyone 
who has donated a gift.  All the presents have really been appreciated.  
 
Musical event on Monday 
Well done to all the talented musicians who performed for their parents and friends.  An event 
Mrs Dailly and Mrs Pinnock hope to organise at the end of every term.  If you want to hear more 
live music; why not join the Huntingdonshire Philharmonic orchestra for a Christmas concert at 
4pm at Hinchingbrooke Performing Arts centre children’s tickets are only £7. 
 
Parent Governor Election 
Following the recent election; Mrs Beth Walliker has been appointed to the Governing Body. 
 
Which slime is safe slime? 
If you are buying slime for Christmas, please check this article by ‘Which’ as some of the cheaper 

brands do contain harmful chemicals. https://www.which.co.uk/news/2018/07/childrens-

toy-slime-on-sale-with-up-to-four-times-eu-safety-limit-of-potentially-unsafe-chemical/ 
  
As this is the last newsletter of the year, can I take this opportunity to wish all of you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year.  School closes at 3.15pm on Tuesday 18th December. 
Next 2 weeks events 
Saturday 15th December   Carols around the Christmas Tree 5-6.30pm 
Tuesday 18th December   Year 6 Hospital visit 

Entertainer for Foundation stage and Keystage 1  
Last day of term 

 
Thursday 3rd January    School opens  
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